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CEYLON ELECTRICITY BOARD

Your ref: PUC/LIC/2023/TL/01 My ref: AGM/TR/TEC/34 Date: January 27, 2023

Chairman
Public Utilities Commission of Sri Lanka

Providing Uninterrupted Power Supply During GCE Advanced Level Examination

This has reference to your letter bearing reference PUC/LIC/2023/TL/01 dated 27", January 2023,
received at 12:33 hrs. by a fax, on the above subject.

I wish to inform that the Ceylon Electricity Board, has decided to continue with the scheduled demand
management programme. The relevant section of the decision of the Board is as follows:

Quote

“The Board also directed the General Manager to seek permission from the PUCSL for the “scheduled
power interruptions” explaining clearly the difficulties faced in obtaining fuel from CPC to operate
thermal power plants, aggravated financial position etc. The Board also decided to continue with planned
power interruptions until further notice.”

Unquote

The difficulties faced in obtaining fuel from CPC to operate thermal power plants, aggravated financial
position etc. will be informed.

In this background, the scheduled demand management programme (as previously approved), is
continued while anticipating your approval for the same.

Thanking you
BOARD

orized Officer
For License No. EL/T/09-002

Additional General Manager — Transmission
Ceylon Electricity Board

Copy: Chairman/CEB - As informed by the Board please.
GM/CEB - As discussed and directed, please
Addl.GM (Corporate Strategy) - For your information please.
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